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Circular No. SGS/2023-24/0024 Date: 30/08/2023

Dear Parents,
Namaskar!
Jai Shree Krishna!

""As we celebrate the birth of Lord Krishna, let us also awaken the divine qualities
within us and strive for a life of righteousness."

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to share that our school will be
celebrating the auspicious occasion of Krishna Janmashtami with great enthusiasm and
devotion on 6 September 2023. To make this celebration truly special for our students, we
have planned a delightful event for our pre-primary classes within the school premises.

Dress in Divine Hues: Dress Code: Students are encouraged to wear traditional attire to
enhance the festive spirit. However, the dress code is optional. Also, we request you to send
an extra pair of clothes for your child to change into.

Please ensure that your child is present on this day to be a part of this enriching experience.
We believe that celebrating festivals like Janmashtami not only connects our students with
their cultural heritage but also nurtures values of compassion, unity, and respect.

Thank you for your continued support in making our school events memorable and enriching
for our students.

Wishing you all a blessed and joyful Janmashtami in advance!

Warm Regards,
Neha Singh
Headmistress

Sparsh Global School



